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Welcome to all our new parents & guardians, 

and welcome back to everyone else! This is the 

first of many newsletters from the PFA, to keep 

you informed of our activities.  

The PFA is made up entirely of volunteers, and 

everyone is welcome to join. We are 

responsible for putting on several key events 

throughout the school year, which are lots of 

fun for children and adults alike, but also raise 

much-needed funds for the school.  

We also hold regular social evenings, not only 

to plan these activities, but also to socialise 

with parents and friends across the school. 

Our next social is Wednesday 27th 
September, at 8pm in The Bell pub on Forest 

Road. Please come along - ALL WELCOME!  

WELCOME! 

St. Mary's Parents' & Friends' Association

PFA SOCIAL - WED 27TH 
SEPT, 8PM.  
THE BELL, FOREST ROAD, 
E17 4NE

WELCOME SUPPER - 
OCTOBER, DATE TBC.

CHRISTMAS FAYRE - SAT 
16TH DEC, 12-3PM.

D A T E S  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y



Our main activities in the school year are the 

Christmas Fayre, Easter Activity Day and the 

Summer Fair. We also hold events such as Quiz 

nights, and the school camping trip. Come and 

have your say at our social evenings, as we are 

always welcome to new ideas!  

None of the events above can happen without 

your help! This can be as much time as you are 

able to give. It could even be as simple as 

saving a few unwanted presents to be used in 

our Tombola, or baking some cakes. Keep an 

eye out for what's happening via this newsletter 

and our Facebook page. 

Get Involved! 

FOLLOW US & GET THE 
LATEST PFA NEWS

Facebook  - StMarysPrimaryE17

https://www.facebook.com/groups/StMarysPrimaryE17/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/StMarysPrimaryE17/

